ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ 3 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 9 RIGHT ON! BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

PART 1. LISTENING

Listen to Tom and Mai talking about their stress at school and decide whether the following

statements are true (T) or false (F).

Tải audio <u>tại đây</u>

1. Mai has been feeling stressed about her schoolwork recently.

A. True

B. False

2. Tom says he has finished all of his assignments.

A. True

B. False

3. Tom and Mai both feel that school pressure is easy to handle.

A. True

B. False

4. They both agree that taking breaks during study can help reduce stress.

A. True

B. False

Listen to Mike, a fifteen-year-old boy, talking about the impacts of tourism on the world's natural wonders and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the best answer to each of the following questions.

Tải audio <u>tại đây</u>

- 5. Which of the following is not mentioned as an example of a natural wonder?
- A. Grand Canyon
- B. Mount Everest
- C. American Rainforest
- D. Great Barrier Reef
- 6. Why is English considered important in tourism?
- A. It replaces all local languages in tourism areas.
- **B.** It is the language that is used worldwide.
- C. It is the only language spoken by tour guides.
- **D.** It helps to preserve endangered languages.
- 7. What is a tourism-related challenge mentioned in the text?
- A. Growing demand for services

- B. Damage to fragile environments
- C. Inability to speak local languages
- D. Loss of endangered languages
- 8. How does tourism promote cultural exchange?

A. By attracting hundreds of travellers to travel overseas.

- **B.** By creating interactions between tourists and locals.
- C. By encouraging visitors to use services in luxury hotels.
- **D.** By eliminating the need for tourism-related services.

PART 2. LANGUAGE

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- 9.
- A. nature
- B. suggestion
- C. picture
- **D.** <u>t</u>raveler
- 10.
- A. <u>a</u>ccess
- **B.** h<u>a</u>ppy
- C. danger
- **D.** n<u>a</u>p

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

11.

- **A.** nutrient
- **B.** chemical
- C. calorie
- **D.** prevention
- 12.
- A. promote
- **B.** maintain
- **C.** avoid
- **D.** access

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate correct answers to each of the following sentences.

13. Ba Bể National Park isn't _____ Phong Nha - Kẻ Bàng National Park.

A. as big as
B. bigger
C. big
D. much bigger
14. We should avoid extreme detox diets because they may cause harm to your organs.
A. to follow
B. following
C. follow
D. followed
15. Susan became to milk tea and she can't stop drinking one glass every day.
A. obese
B. interested
C. addicted
D. delicious
16. He a job interview at 9 a.m. tomorrow. He is so nervous.
A. attends
B. will attend
C. is going to attend
C. is going to attendD. is attending
17. Bob is a(n) worker because he doesn't mind if his work takes a long time.
A. patient
B. honest
C. creative
D. effective
18. Hung would like to become a doctor because and learning about health.
 18. Hung would like to become a doctor because and learning about health. A. he wants to travel the world B. he finds it is very enjoyable C. looking after people
B. he finds it is very enjoyable
C. looking after people
D. he loves looking after people
19. That's the museum attracts thousands of tourists each year.
A. which
B. whose
C. whom
A. which B. whose C. whom D. who
20. <i>Kate:</i> Do you think you are putting on weight too fast? – <i>Ben:</i> Really? I think
A. I have to cut down on fat intake

B. I need to eat more C. I have to sleep in **D.** Being healthy is so difficult PART 2. READING Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks. Eco-friendly school program - Ecosystems are (21) ______ of living and non-living elements like plants, animals, air, and water. - Understanding (22) _____ helps students learn how living and non-living elements interact in our environment. - Workshops will be held on weekends (23) ______ students can participate in hands-on activities. join the Eco Ambassador team and promote green habits in our school? - (24) 21. A. made up B. taken down C. brought up D. broken up 22. A. chemistry **B.** ecology C. physics **D.** geography 23. A. what **B.** where C. when **D.** why 24. A. How you do **B.** What you if C. Why don't you D. Where you can Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct opinion that best fits each of

the numbered blanks.

There are many must-see places in the world, and Vietnam is one of the destinations that foreign visitors can't miss out on. The country is well-known (25) _____ its natural wonders, including rainforests, beaches,

waterfalls, caves, mountains, and a lot more. Here are some places you shouldn't miss when you are in this Southeast Asian country.

First, the Côn Đảo Islands are worth (**26**) ______ for their wonderful beaches and exciting activities such as snorkeling, scuba-diving, swimming, and turtle-watching, especially if you go there from June to September when the weather is nice. Besides, you can explore many historical sites here and learn more about Vietnam's rich history.

Second, Son Đoòng Cave is an exciting destination for people (27) ______ want to discover its spectacular landscape. Trekking through the world's largest natural limestone cave promises to be an amazing experience. (28) ______, you must visit the cave in a tour group led by cave experts and tour guides. Lastly, Ha Long Bay is a must-visit destination because of its (29) ______ islands. It became even more famous when it (30) ______ one of the new Seven Natural Wonders of the World. You can enjoy various activities such as hiking, rock climbing, or kayaking while admiring the spectacular outcrops there.

- 25.
- A. with
- **B.** for
- C. of
- **D.** in
- 26.
- A. visiting
- **B.** visit
- **C.** to vist
- **D.** to visiting
- 27.
- A. which
- **B.** whose
- C. who
- **D.** where
- 28.
- A. Therefore
- **B.** However
- C. In addition
- **D.** Although
- 29.
- A. historic
- **B.** scenic
- C. modern

D. expensive

30.

- A. names
- **B.** is named
- C. was named
- **D.** named

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Although a good web designer needs to have many skills, these are the most important <u>ones</u> that every company is looking for in a candidate.

IT skills

Because building a website requires <u>constant</u> interaction with computers, web designers must have excellent IT skills as well as creativity. To use programming software effectively, they must have a high level of technical knowledge.

Problem-solving skills

While web designers are working on a project, there will be many mistakes made before they create a perfect website. They will always have to suggest effective solutions as soon as possible. Therefore, to a web designer, improving problem-solving skills is very important.

Time-management skills

Building website takes time. web designer needs а lot ofbut meet а to а hard deadlines. It is necessary to balance working and relaxing time in order to meet deadlines while remaining healthy.

Communication skills

A successful web designer needs to have strong communication skills. To understand project requirements and ensure the final product <u>meets</u> expectations, they need to effectively communicate with coworkers and clients. Also, good communication skills contribute to a positive working environment.

- **31.** What does the word <u>ones</u> 2 refer to?
- A. web designers
- **B.** companies
- C. candidates
- **D.** skills
- 32. Why do web designers need to have IT skills?
- A. Because they have to work with programming software.
- B. Because they have to work with other web designers.
- C. Because they have to create websites about technical knowledge.
- **D.** Because they have to build computers.

- 33. What do web designers have to do when there are mistakes?
- A. They build a website to fix the mistakes.
- **B.** They find a solution quickly.
- C. They improve their problem-solving skills.
- **D.** They work on the project as soon as possible.
- **34.** The word <u>meets</u> in line 13 can be best replaced by
- A. requires
- **B.** handles
- C. fulfills
- **D.** finishes
- **35.** Which is TRUE according to the text?
- A. A web designer does not need many skills.
- **B.** A web designer must be skilled at time management.
- C. A web designer mustn't make mistakes while building a website.
- **D.** A web designer cannot stay healthy.

36. The word **<u>constant</u>** in paragraph 2 is OPPOSITE in meaning to igiaihay.com

- A. continuous
- **B.** fitful
- **C.** persistent
- **D.** perpetual

PART 4. WRITING

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is closest on meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions.

ziaihay.com

37. "Do you need any special equipment for scuba diving?" asked the instructor.

A. The instructor asked do you need any special equipment for scuba diving.

B. The instructor asked if any special equipment was needed for scuba diving.

C. The instructor said we needed special equipment for scuba diving.

D. The instructor asked if we needed any special equipment for scuba diving.

38. You won't lose two points on your assignment unless you miss the deadline.

A. If you miss the deadline, you won't lose two points on your assignment.

B. You will lose two points on your assignment if you don't miss the deadline.

C. If you don't miss the deadline, you might lose two points on your assignment.

D. You will lose two points on your assignment if you miss the deadline.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is made from the given cues in each of the following questions.

39. English/language/people/learn/ all over the world.

- A. English is a language who people learn all over the world.
- **B.** English is the language what people learn all over the world.
- **C.** English is a language that people learn all over the world.

- 40. tour operator / wonder / tourism / boost / local economy / significantly.
 A. The tour operator wondered whether the local cont
 P. The formation of the second content o A. The tour operator wondered whether the local economy was significantly boost by tourism.
- **B.** The tour operator wondered if tourism boosts the local economy significantly.
- C. The tour operator wondered did tourism boost the local economy significantly.
- **D.** The tour operator wondered whether tourism had significantly boosted the local economy.

-----THE END------